
TORCH | The Oxford Research Centre In the Humanities and Medical Aid Films cordially invite you to take 

part in our workshop, Evaluating Global Health Films on Monday 27th June – a joint project to develop a 

robust evidence base for films in global health work.   

 

The workshop will explore the evidence for the use of film in global health and will consider the research 

methods that strengthen this evidence. The workshop will be a catalyst to developing an interdisciplinary 

approach for investigating the impact of global health films by bringing together academics and evaluation 

practitioners engaged in global health and communications.  

 

Expected outcomes of the day will be a discussion paper and a contribution towards a pilot evalua-

tion toolkit to support the work of Medical Aid Films. This event will be of interest to anyone looking to 

demonstrate impact in health and communications.

 

We would be delighted if you could contribute your expertise and experience to this workshop. To register 

your interest please email stella.botchway@humanities.ox.ac.uk

Evaluating Global Health Films
Monday 27 June

Seminar Room, Radcliffe Humanities Building, 
Radcliffe Observatory Quarter, 

Woodstock Road, Oxford

10.00 – 16.00


